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The Department of Natural Resources, Division of Mining, Land and Water (DMLW), 

Southcentral Regional Office is considering issuance of a Material Sale Contract (ADL 233180) 

to Granite Construction Company to extract material (rock) from a designated yet undeveloped 

material site (ADL 233107). The 9-acre material site is located at Milepost 88 of the Seward 

Highway, east of the Alaska Railroad, within Section 32, Township 10 North, Range 2 East, 

Seward Meridian. (See Site Map.) The proposed beginning date of the material sale and extraction 

is Fall 2018, with a proposed end date of December 31, 2020. The material extraction is for the 

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities’ Seward Highway MP 75-90 project. 

DMLW is also considering Granite Construction Company’s land use permit application (LAS 

32497) to authorize a staging/equipment storage area for use with the material extraction, which 

will have its own separate public notice and comment period.  

 

This Bulletin is to inform the public of the proposed ADL 233180 material sale, and provide an 

opportunity to submit information in the form of written comments that may assist in developing 

specific extraction operations and/or reclamation requirements, or identify any land use issues, 

prior to issuance of the material sale contract.  

 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS ABOUT THE PROPOSED 

MATERIAL SALE IS ON OR BEFORE 5:00 P.M. AUGUST 22, 2018. 

 

To submit written comments, or for questions about this proposed activity, please contact: 

Linda Mueller 

Department of Natural Resources 

Division of Mining, Land and Water 

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 900c 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501-3579 

Phone: (907) 269-8111 

Fax: (907) 269-8913 

Email: linda.mueller@alaska.gov 

 

The Alaska Department of Natural Resources complies with Title II of the Americans with 

Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services or 

special modifications to comment should contact Linda Mueller by phone at (907) 269-8111 or 

TDD at (907) 269-8411. DMLW reserves the right to waive technical defects in this publication. 

  

mailto:linda.mueller@alaska.gov

